
 

  

Upcoming events:  

( fu l l  ca landar  on P.  6)  

 

April 1- Fish Fry (5:30) 

 April 3- Kids Easter Party starts 

at 2:00 pm. 

April 8 – Comedy Show starts 

at 8:00 pm 

April 10 – 1st annual Adult 

Easter egg hunt starts at 2:00 

pm. 

April 14 – Membership meeting 

starts at 7:00 pm 

April 15 – Fish Fry starts at 5:30 

pm 

April 22 – Mens Party  (club 

closed) 

April 24 – AYC Bowling starts at 

4:00 pm at Monroe sports 

center. 
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COMMODORE CHRIS WRIGHT REPORT: 

I want t start out with a special thanks 
for all who worked on Swan's 
Commodore Ball on Oct 21.  What a 
great job you guys and gals 
did.  Thank You.  All the boats are 
out. All of the safety gear has been 
removed from the docks. Unless you 
need to go on the docks please stay 
off until the spring. and if you need to, 
don't go alone.  Dan Riordan and I 
labeled all the panels out on the 
docks and labeled all the pedestals 
with breaker numbers.  Check your 
power cords before spring, if the plug 
in needs to be cleaned, use a pencil 
eraser to clean them.  
 
This upcoming meeting is very 
important as we need a vote to go 
ahead to fix the dining room 
floor.  This is not cosmetic; it is a 
structural repair.  There are five 
floors under what you see and the 
tape on the floor is where it will be 
cut out.  

 

 

Next. Election is coming up fast.  In 
person voting is on Saturday Dec 9 
between the hours of 10 am to 6 
pm.  your membership card will be 
required to vote. There are several 
positions open this year.  Think about 
filling one of them if asked (appointed). 
 
This next year we are a poker run 
Please think about where you can help 
out with this big event.  
 
Hope you all, had a great 
Thanksgiving!  Soon Santa will be 
coming to Swan for the kids Christmas 
Party. (Dec 3 2-5 pm)!  One more 
event is the Adult Christmas Party, 
Dec 9th.  Please contact an auxiliary 
member for tickets to this special 
annual event!  
 
Commodore Chris   
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COMMODORE CHRIS WRIGHT REPORT (cont): 

Vice Commodore Report: 
 

No Report this month 

Vice 
Commodore 

Max Thomas 



 

  

Treasurer’s Report: 
 

Dear SBC, 
 
Invoices for 2024 have been mailed. We are looking forward to another great year. 
 
Thank you, 
Wade Nelson 
SBC Treasurer 
 

Rear Commodore Report: 
 
No Report this month 

 

Treasurer 

Wade Nelson 

Rear 
Commodore 

Jason Johnson  



 

  

Power Fleet 
Captain 

Rick Knox 

Sail Fleet 
Captain 

Diane Wright 

Sail Fleet Captain: 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 
 
Here it is - another year is ready to be in our rear-view mirror but what a great 
year it has been!  We were able to attend all the Poker Runs even though we 
had to be towed twice to get home!  I am hoping we can resolve whatever the 
problem is next year. 
 
Voting for your 2024 Officers is Sat Dec 9th from 10am-6pm.  Please make sure 
you exercise your right as a Swan Boat Club Member and elect the people that 
you want to lead you into 2024.  You will need to present your membership to 
obtain a ballot.  Also on Dec 9th, is the annual Auxiliary Adult Christmas 
Party.  Be sure to get your tickets for that event.  
 
As we look back, we need to be thankful that we were able to enjoy the summer 
and all the events and activities that were available to us.  Swan truly has 
something going on all the time for us for fun.  Next year we will be a Poker Run 
and I'm sure there will be plenty of work to do to prepare to host all the other 
AYC Clubs.  Helping with those things are a fun and easy way to get your work 
hours in quickly.  Keep checking the chat board for work party posts. 
 
Don't forget to get your tickets for the AYC weekend in February, when 
Commodore Chris and I will jump into the pool at midnight on Sat.  
 
I have had a wonderful time representing Swan as "Lady Diane".  On behalf of 
Chris and I, have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year too!   See you 
somewhere soon! 
 
Diane Wright 
Sail Fleet Captain 2023 
 

Power Fleet Captain: 
 

No Report this Month 

 



 

  
Auxiliary Report 

Sunshine Lady Report 

No Report this month 

 

 

A Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone. Hope this 
holiday season is magical in every way. Sunshine sent a get-well card to P/C Rob Schneider. 
We wish him a full and speedy recovery. Everyone stay safe and warm, and have a blessed 
and wonderful holiday season.  
 
Brenda McNaughton  
Sunshine Lady  
 



See Facebook for the most up to date calendar. 


